
Thunder boots Thursdays 

 
Every Thursday please send in spare clothes, wellies and 
waterproofs as we will spend Thursday afternoons in our 
outside environment. 
Thunder boots Thursdays will give all the children the 
opportunity to observe nature and how we can care for 
our gardens, it will also encourage their creative critical 
thinking skills, it will also challenge them into problem 
solving and will enrich their language opportunities. 
But best of all if we find those muddy puddles we will 
practice our amazing jumping skills! 
 
 


